
Editor’s Comment: 

We think that the present manuscript belongs to the aims and scope of the journal. The topic of this paper 
is interesting. I would like to congratulate the authors for the work presented.  We are pleased to inform 
you that the manuscript can be accepted for publication. It will require a second round of review, however. 
I have some suggestions that should be addressed in order to enhance the quality of the paper. 
- Be careful to English spelling and conjugation. Overall, the manuscript is poorly written. Major issues 
were found in syntax, grammar, and structure (layout). English language should be revising by native 
speaker. 
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